Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh
Public-Private Partnership (PPP) Authority
Prime Minister’s Office
NGO Bureau Bhaban, Plot: E-13/B Agargaon,
Sher-E-Bangla Nagar, Dhaka-1207, Bangladesh
web: www.pppo.gov.bd

EOI Ref No- 03.851.000.858.02.002.17-349 Date: 13 April, 2017

Request of Expression of Interest

The Public Private Partnership Authority (PPP Authority), Prime Minister’s Office has been allocated public funds
(PPPTAF) from the Government of the Peoples Republic of Bangladesh towards the cost of the project titled
‘Rampura- Amulia- Demra Toll Road Project’. PPP Authority now intends to apply part of the proceeds of these funds
to appoint a Road Specialist to provide technical and engineering support services:

The PPP Authority now invites eligible Applicants to apply for the positions. Applicants are invited to provide
information indicating that they are qualified to perform the services. Applicants are requested to attach all relevant
academic, professional and experience certificates along with a recent colour photograph. The detailed ToR along
with Request for Application Form for the positions can be found at www.pppo.gov.bd/tenders.

The Consultants will be selected in accordance with the Selection of Consultants based on the Public Procurement
Rules, 2008. It is expected that the services will be commenced on 01 June 2017 and shall be completed on 31 August
2018.

EOI must be submitted by 2:00 pm on 30 April 2017 in sealed envelope delivered to the following address and clearly
marked “Request for Expression of Interest for Selection of Road Specialist”.
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Director General
PPP Authority, Prime Minister’s Office
1st Floor, NGO Affairs Bureau Bhaban
Plot: E-13 B Agargaon,
Sher-E-Bangla Nagar, Dhaka-1207, Bangladesh.



